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Attachments:

Greetings,
 
 
 
Regarding the Columbia River bridge, Marilyn and I feel that Option #3 on page 
A-4 of Friday May 2, 2008 is the only alternative that makes sense.
 
The current two bridges are old/ancient and need to be replaced for traffic and 
safety sake. We do not want to be on either of these span during an earthquake 
and do not wish tax payers dollars to be used repairing and retrofitting them. 
Light rail in the long run is the most cost effective and efficient proposed transit 
system. Limiting car usage is a goal that any person with reasonable faculties 
would push for. A new bridge as in Option #3 that is properly built will support our 
business climate and our lives far into the future.
 
Thank you for your work.
 
Best regards,
 
William and Marilyn Feddeler
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